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 Tone Sutterud OBJ2016/6284/P 24/01/2017  18:23:20 As the owner of the ground floor flat of the adjacent building, I strongly object to an elevated terrace 

being built overlooking our garden, which will be an invasion of our privacy and lower the value of our 

property. I am also concerned about the damage to our building, considering that cracks are appearing 

in 193 Fordwych Road.

193A Fordwych 

Road
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